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Peltier, Hannah

From: Gilliam, Allen
Sent: Wednesday, May 01, 2013 2:08 PM
To: 'conway trey lieblong'
Cc: Fuller, Kim; Peltier, Hannah; Ramsey, David; Kaelin, Cynthia; Uyeda, Craig; Bolenbaugh, 

Michelle
Subject: AR0051951_Conways 33359 and 47279 April 2013 Annual Pretreatment Report reply_

20130501

Trey, 
 
Your April 2013 Annual Pretreatment Report was received on 4/22/13, reviewed, deemed complete 
and compliant with the Federal Pretreatment reporting requirements in 40 CFR 403.12(i).  There are 
no further actions deemed necessary at this time. 
 
It’s noted that you have listed Conway Regional Medical Center as a non-permitted IU.  If it is the 
case this facility does not meet the definition of a significant industrial user, they do not have to listed 
on Attachment A. 
 
Please keep this office apprised of the activities of your new Tupelo Bayou wastewater treatment 
plant so maximum allowable headworks loadings (MAHLs) and maximum allowable industrial 
loadings (MAILs) can be assessed to supplement your modified Pretreatment Program. 
 
Thank you for your timely report remaining in compliance with the Federal Pretreatment Regulations 
in 40 CFR 403. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Allen Gilliam 
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator 
501.682.0625 
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E-drive scanned 
Inf/Eff data entered 
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